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Coldwater Road Maintenance Operations in Genesee Township 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Coldwater Road between Bray Road 

and M-54 in Genesee Township will be closed to traffic for paving operations on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday, October 4, 5 & 6, 2017 from approximately 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m.  The 

road will be closed using road closure signs.  Traffic regulators will only allow school buses and 

emergency vehicles through the work zone.  Motorists are advised to allow additional time to reach 

their destination. 

 
Please contact Ron Latimer, Maintenance Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.   
 

--- ### --- 
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 
 


